Foreword

The 2023 Annual Traffic Report reflects: information, crashes, volumes, Traffic
Engineering Department structure, and associated personnel for the Municipality of
Anchorage (MOA) during that year. This report includes data collected on roadways
and trails within the Municipality, regardless of ownership. The information was
obtained and compiled through the efforts of the MOA Traffic Engineering
Department Data Division.

All crash information reflects data obtained from the Anchorage Police Department,
Alaska State Troopers, University of Alaska Anchorage Police, Ted Stevens
International Airport Police and Whittier Police Department. Crash data includes
received information spanning the time period of January 1 through December 31,
2023.

This report contains traffic related data and statistics. It is intended for informational
purposes only. The content is based on information available at the time of its
creation; therefore, any action such as additions or corrections to any subsequently
received data is not included in this report. However, Annual Traffic Report statistics
created prior to this 2023 edition have been updated to reflect any changed or
additional information. Historical data in this report may not match previous editions
due to this update.

This report is not to be sold or used in any process for resale as a value-added product,

or otherwise distributed for profit in any form without expressed written consent of
the Traffic Engineering Department.

Online information may be found at:  https://traffic.muni.org





